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August 28, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Hochiki America Customer, 
 
Due to the updated UL 268 7th Edition Standard, Hochiki will no longer be selling the 6th edition 
SOC-24V, Part Number 0200-06700 and SOC-24VN, Part Number 0200-06720. The SOC’s 
replacement is the 7th edition SOE-24V Part number 0200-11280.  
 
 
Obsolete 6th edition             7th Edition Replacement   

SOC-24V SOE-24V 
SOC-24VN SOE-24V 

 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact international Sales at 714-670-3235. 
Thank you for your understanding.  
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jonathan Keener 
Marketing Manager 


